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What has been happening this week? 
In RE, we explored the answer to our topic question – ‘when Jesus left, what was the impact of 

Pentecost?’ 

In English – we drafted, edited and wrote up our diary entries about Oliver or Iris looking specifically at our 

neat handwriting for our final write. 

In Maths, we collected data about the class’ birth month, favourite colour and shoes size. We created our 

own human graphs and then drew them in our books. 

In Art, we made banana muffins as our final cooking lesson of the term.  

In Spanish, as we have been learning about different foods and how to explore what we like and don’t 

like, we ended the term with a Spanish picnic for the whole of KS2. 

Also this week, we collaborated with the Mice and made our own stick art. We also played a game of 

rounders against the Badgers. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Freddie and Harry for massive improvements in their handwriting and 

presentation 

Headteacher's Award: Roman for showing love and respect to his work and Bonnie for 

persevering with her English and creating a great diary entry. 

Shining Stars: Barney, Harry, Freddie, Erin, Bonnie, William x2, Amelia, Ava, Ruby 

Pupil Voice: “Blue is the most popular favourite colour in Otters” 

“Those banana muffins were amazing!!!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 
Year 4 will be completing their multiplication check on Wednesday 5th June. We will be 

practicing on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th June. Please can you encourage your children to 

practice at home on www.timestable.co.uk on the Multiplication Check (they have all used this 

in school to practice) 

Pictures of this week’s adventures are on Dojo and adventures from this term are on the 

school website. 

Have a lovely half term! 

http://www.timestable.co.uk/

